BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS. IN MEMORIAMS. ENGAGEMENTS

DIED

CHISHOLM, Frances (née McDougall) - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown on March 1, 2001 in her 91st year. Beloved wife of the late Archie Chisholm, Survived by her children Alvin (Patricia Baskin), Margaret (Stuart Duncan), James (June Rorison), Kenneth (Bernice Marshall) and Archie (Sheila Wilson), 12 grandchildren, 15 great grandchildren, as well as 6 sisters, family and friends. Funeral service was held at the Riverfield Presbyterian Church, Riverfield on Sunday, March 4, 2001. Interment Riverfield Cemetery. In lieu of flowers, donations to the Women's Auxiliary of the Barrie Memorial Hospital would be appreciated. Arrangements entrusted to the McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown.

SAVAGE, Rose (nee Dineen) - At the Montreal General Hospital on March 3, 2001. Cherished wife of the late Gerald Savage. Dear sister of Kathleen and the late Edward, Francis, Agnes, Margaret and Emeline. Sister-in-law of George Monique. Beloved aunt of numerous nieces and nephews. Also survived by many grand-nieces and grand-nephews. Funeral Mass was held on Tuesday, March 6 at 11 a.m. at St. Malachy's Church (corner Isabella and Clanranald). In lieu of flowers, donations to the Canadian Cancer Society would be appreciated. Condolences may be received at www.kanefetterly.qc.ca

IN MEMORIAM

ANGELL, Roy - March 9, 1999

In loving memory of our dear husband, father and grandfather. He lived his life for those he loved and those he

loved remember.

Cherished memories forever in our hearts.

Your loving family Vernice, children and grandchildren

In Memoriam



"And I will raise you up on eagle's wings, bear you on the breath of dawn, make you shine like the sun and hold you in the palm of my hand". (Psalm 91).

Sadly missed and remembered by Joan F. Salter and family.

ERIC SALTER (September 1920 - February 2000)

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank Dr. Blonde, nurses and staff of the Emergency Department and Second Floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received while a patient there. Thanks again.

Jean-Paul Brière

The family of the late Elsie (Salter) MacPherson, who passed away December 10, 2000, would like to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy at the time of her death. Donations to the CVR Educational Foundation, flowers and sympathy cards were greatly appreciated. Please accept this as our personal thank-you.

The family of the late Melton Legault extend sincere thanks to Dr. Vandor and the nurses and staff on the Third Floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Sincere thanks to friends for the cards and flowers. A special thanks to Francis Legault and Julie Deschambault for everything they did to help in our time of need. All was much appreciated.

The family of the late Fred Sylvester would like to acknowledge the many kind expressions of sympathy extended at the time of his passing. Heartfelt thanks for the food, flowers, cards and denations made in our father's memory. Your caring and support at this time of sorrow were greatly appreciated by all.

Bill & Angela Mike & Kathi Terry & Kenny Sandy & Danny

Thank You



Jean Créte

The family of the late Jean Crête wish to express their sincere thanks to family and friends who expressed sympathy at the time of his death.

Thank-you for cards, donations, flowers and atten-dance at the funeral. Please consider these thanks as personal

his wife Laura & family